
Hi CKW team, 

As discussed in last week’s update, there are a number of integrated electronic Medical Record
(ieMR) knowledge maintenance activities becoming available for staff to complete over the next
several weeks. These activities will build upon knowledge obtained during training, keeping it fresh
and ready for our go-live in May.

Alongside the scenarios announced last week (commencing from Monday, 3 March 2025 – click
here for more information and to view the scenarios timetable), self-directed practice activities are
now also available to complete.

Available on the Digital Metro North Resources site, the profession-specific practice activities are
an opportunity to apply what you’ve learned during training in a safe, simulated environment, and
can be accessed at any time from any workstation connected to the Queensland Health network.

Speak to your line manager for training login details, and instructions on using the Train Domain
and accessing the practice activities. Otherwise, click below for more information and to peruse
the practice activities available.

With both the practice activities and scenarios we have available to complete, it is essential to not
leave training completion until the last minute before go-live. The knowledge maintenance
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activities delivered prior to go-live will all help keep your learned knowledge fresh and ready for
go-live on 7 May 2025.

As of today, 37 percent of staff at Caboolture and Kilcoy Hospitals have completed all their ieMR
training and proficiency, with the breakdown by staffing cohort below.

If you have any ieMR training questions that your line manager cannot answer, please email
either: Adam.Stott@health.qld.gov.au or Alessandra.Kelly@health.qld.gov.au from the Metro North
Health ieMR Program Training Team.

Kind regards,

Karlene Willcocks, Executive Director and
Grant Duffill, Director Clinical Health Information Service

Caboolture, Kilcoy and Woodford

We respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the land on which our
facilities are built. We also pay respect and acknowledge Elders past, present and the future.
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